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by members of the Circle. This was 
prepared by Mrs. E. P. Moore from 
'The Child in the Midst.” The offer­

ing and Mites Boxes amounted to $16.01, 
to be divided between Home and For­
eign Missions.

CIRCLE NEWS.
Leamington.—On Tuesday evening, J 

March 26th, we held our Thankoffering 
service. Early in February the mem­
bers of the Circle had undertaken to 
earn a dollar each, and to relate their 
experiences at the annual meeting. This 
proved the most entertaining feature 
of the programme, many of the experi­
ences being very amusing. Few of the 
ladies limited themselves to one dollar, 
but earned as much as they could.

A good musical programme (given 
entirely by members of the Circle) and 
refreshments completed a very enjoy­
able evening. Proceeds, $75.80.

MRS. J. KINO, Sec.

PHOEBE FRAZER, Sec.

Olivet Church, Toronto.—At the Feb­
ruary meeting of our Mission Circle we 
were favored with a most instructive 
address on “India” by Miss Mould. 
Our sister is a very pleasing speaker, 
and her story of the marvellous way in 
which God is breaking down the bar­
riers of castdand opening new channels 
of service to our missionaries was 
eagerly listened to by all present. 

Tiverton.—The W. F. M. 8. of the About 20 new members have been
added to our roll since the New Year, 

X and the interest is still growing. We 
thank God, and take courage.

A. E. McKENZIE, Cor. Sec.

Baptist Church gave a Missionary At- 
Home on Thursday, March 18th. 
good programme was provided. Greet­
ings from the Presbyterian Society were 
given by Mrs. P. J. Brown, also from 
the Methodist Church by Mrs. Poulter.
Miss Kippin gave “The Hindu Widow.”
It was greatly enjoyed. There was a 
duet by Miss McDougall and Miss Me- 
Ewen; a Missionary Dialogue by five versary of, W.M.C. Ten years ago the

Circle was organized at the home of

I

Dunnville.—A very successful meet­
ing was held in January at the home of 
Mrs. Nichole, celebrating the 10th anni-

young girls, and a duet by Miss M. 
McKenzie and Mies Forbes. A collec­
tion of $7.50 was taken, to be divided 
between the Home and Foreign Mis­
sions. Just before closing, the ladies 
served a dainty lunch.

Mrs. Nichol. It was gratifying to see 
the marked growth. We started our 
Circle with ten members. Now we have
27. Mrs. Franklin read a letter of con­
gratulation from our former pastor’s 
wife, Mrs. (Rev.) P. McDonald, who 
organized our Circle, and was our first 
President. She said she had watched 

Burlington.—On Thurtday evening, with interest the reports in the LINK 
March 4th, our Circle held an enjoyable 
open meeting in the church. Our Presi- Young Ladies’ Auxiliary and Mission 
dent, Mrs. Carr, presided, and Mrs. C. Band. We trust, as the result of our 
H. Emerson conducted the devotional young people being educated, that the 
exercises. Mrs. John Lillie, of Toronto, next ten years will show greater re­
gave us an interesting and instructive suits, and much will be due to our paa
address on Mission Work in New On- tor’s wife, Mrs. Raithby, who is in-
tario. Choruses -were sung by thé Mia stilling »u much of the mi»niuiiarj spirit 
sion Band, and an interesting dialogue, into our younger generation. Our
“The Call of the Methers,” was given President, Mrs. A. Camellford, gave

MRS. J. M. BOWIE, Sec.

and Visitor of the progress; also of our

:
I


